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Attention:  Valued customers: 
 
Panasonic Energy Corporation has decided to discontinue the Evolta LR03EGA/B, 
LR03EGA/2SB, LR03EGA/4SB, LR03EGA/4B, LR6EGA/B, LR6EGA/2SB, LR6EGA/4SB, 
LR6EGA/4B cells due to low sales.  This will enable Panasonic to concentrate production 
on more popular cells. 
 
Panasonic will no longer be taking orders for these cells. 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding regarding this product notice. If you have any questions, 
please contact your account manager or send an inquiry to oembatteries@us.panasonic.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Holt 
Product Specialist 
OEM Battery Group 

 

Nature of Change: 
End of Life 
 
Affected Model: 
LR03EGA and LR6EGA 
 
Date of Notice:  
December 3rd 2014 


